
December 7, 1976 

Sr. Dale L. Aarcellini 
Research Curator, Reptiles 
Smithsonian Institution 
Washinton D. C. 20009 

Dear Sr. Marcellini: 

Sorry for answerin?: late received yours 

november 3, We are in areement with moblle hoae idea proceed 

as needed. 

Permissíon zranted to work in el frio 

next summer. Look forward to meet 	you and stablish mutual 

cooperaticn with Smithsonian for the futuro on a more permanent 

basis. 

Ralards 

Alvaro D. Maldonado 
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